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PUBLIC HEALTH ALERT

For immediate release:

Nov. 9, 2004
                 Contact: Laurie Lang







         831-454-4275






ACTIONS

· Public Health has scheduled flu shot clinics for those Santa Cruz County residents who fit the following categories:

1. Adults aged 65 and older

2. Adults aged 18 years to 64 years old who are caregivers and household contacts of infants less than 6 months old

3. Pregnant women

4. Adults aged 18 to 64 with serious, chronic medical conditions who have a note from their doctor stating their condition.

· The clinics will take place at the Health Services Agency in the basement of 1080 Emeline Ave. in Santa Cruz and at the Agricultural Extension Building in Watsonville at 1432 Freedom Blvd. Both sites will be open from 8:30am to 7:30pm Tuesday, Nov. 16, through Thursday, Nov. 18 and on Friday, Nov. 19, from 8:30am to 3:30pm.

INFORMATION

· Public Health asks that only those who fit the categories above come to the flu shot clinics.

· Residents must show proof of residency and age, and, if between the ages of 18 and 64, must show a doctor’s note attesting to a chronic medical condition.

· Public Health expects to give up to 1000 shots per day between the two clinic sites.  We hope to be able to meet the demand from county residents who fit the categories.

· The cost of the shot is $20.  No bills larger than $20 will be accepted.  MediCare clients Part B, with their MediCare cards, will not be charged as Public Health will bill MediCare for their shots.

· Examples of serious, chronic medical conditions are:  heart and lung diseases, asthma patients on steroid therapy, insulin dependent diabetes, kidney disease, blood diseases, weakened immune system due to cancer, chemotherapy, HIV/AIDS or drug therapy.

· Residents may call 831-454-4343 for a taped message regarding the times and location of the flu shot clinics or they may visit our web site at www.santacruzhealth.org.
The Public Health Department of Santa Cruz County will be offering flu shots to Santa Cruz County residents only who meet the guidelines for high risk categories (see ACTIONS below).  The clinics will take place on Nov. 16th through the 19th  in Santa Cruz and Watsonville.  Future clinics may be scheduled if additional vaccine becomes available.  				Contact: Laurie Lang at 831-454-4275








